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| am writing to object to the plans to build another floor on 12 Tobin Close
Here are my reasons

¢ Most of the sunlight we get in our house is from the rear of our property so another floor on those houses
will greatly reduce out sunlight and view of sky, making us feel much more closed in. We already lost daylight
when the extra floors were erected on Kings College Court despite all our objections.

¢ Our houses are only two storeys and 8 -14 are three storeys. The difference is already felt by having three
storey houses on Fellows Road to the front, Tower block at the end of the close , the additional height to Kings
College Court and the proposed additional storey to 9-14 Tobin Close.

| As the landscape changes around us

and becomes more concrete and light and sky are blocked off the our sense of well-being is diminished and
the sense of community in our close is changing as the inequality of these decisions are made without
addressing how it impacts on the rest of us who have to be more and more compromised

¢ This will completely change the look of the estate and the changes are not consistent with the original
design of the estate

¢ We are already overlooked by these properties mentioned now we are going to feel even more overlocked
and our privacy is further compromised by the addition of another floor looking directly onto our patio gardens

¢ | hope you will take these things into your serious consideration and try to understand what itis like from a
personal point of view being subjected to such drastic changes in our living situation

Yours sincerely

Caroline Chan

and alse on behalf of my son

Oliver Chan

who cannot write his objections due to his disability
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